
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2017 

YEAR 9 PRESENTATION ASSEMBLY 

Wednesday, 19th July 2017 

9.00-10.00 am in the NEW HALL 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to attend the Year 9 Presentation Assembly, which will take place in the 

New Hall from 9.00-10.00 am on Wednesday 19th July 2017.  The purpose of the day is to recognise 

and celebrate the many achievements of the pupils in the past year at Claremont. 

 

We know that you, as parents, feel very proud when your child fulfils, or indeed surpasses, their 

expectations in school.  We are certainly very proud of our Year 9 pupils and all that they have 

achieved this year. 

 

Please use the reply slip below to indicate whether you will be joining us to celebrate on this very 

special occasion.  We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for your continued support. 
 

Please note that this is the last day of term.  Pupils only attend when their year group have their 

scheduled Presentation. 
 

Year 9 should register with their tutor in their tutor rooms at 8.40 am 
 

Pupils will be dismissed to go home at the end of their Presentation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

G. RIGGS     Ms C. TAYLOR 

Pupil Progress Manager    Deputy Pupil Progress Manager 

 

 

 

REPLY SLIP 

Return to Form Tutor by Friday, 14th July 2017 

 

Pupil Name: ................................................................................................................. Form: ................. 

 

I will/will not be attending the Year 9 Presentation Day (delete as appropriate)  

 

Number of seats required:   ........................ 

 

Signed:  ............................................................................................................ 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


